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 Dear Parents/Carers,





Your child ___________________________________ has been offered the opportunity to be part of an exciting new programme in school called ‘Worship Warriors’. They will be trained by a professional from the Charity ‘In Another Place’ to bring stories alive and lead Assemblies and Collective Worship throughout the school.





The training will take place after school on Monday for five weeks, beginning this Monday, 15th January. A member of our staff will also be present for the sessions which will run from 3.30pm until 4.30pm. 


 


The training will be funded by school and will be free of charge for you. For more information please visit the website � HYPERLINK "http://www.inanotherplace.com" �www.inanotherplace.com�





We feel that your child has the necessary qualities and skills to really benefit from this programme which will further develop their confidence and self-esteem. 





If you would like them to take part please complete the slip below and return it to school by Monday, 15th January.











Thank you,


Mrs Melling 


RE Leader





St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School





I give my permission for …………………………………………………………….. to take part in the Worship Warriors programme beginning Monday, 15th January for five weeks. 





Parent Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 





Date: ………………………………………….





 











A letter from St Joseph’s children for our new Headteacher








We are writing to you to tell you what we believe is important for a new Headteacher for our school.


 


We think that the type of person we are looking for needs to show patience and understanding because this will help to make our school a happy place and as safe as possible.  





A cheerful character would be great because they will be positive and kind at the same time with a big smile on their face.  





We would love our new Headteacher to be a fun character who keeps new ideas flowing.  





Our new Head needs to have a funny sense of humour and always have a positive mindset; someone who encourages others and all us children. 





We would like someone who is fair and strict when needed, whilst also being someone who is encouraging when we are stuck on something or struggling.  





We believe it is important to have a Headteacher who is a rule follower. They need to be independent and be able to stand up for what they believe in.


�Another thing we would like to see in a Headteacher is someone who can learn from their mistakes, as well as being able to help others to learn from their mistakes in a supportive way.


 


Our version of a perfect Headteacher is a strong person who believes in our Mission Statement.  They should be a person who is fun, happy and who loves making people smile; a person who shows love to the children and others. 


 


Thank you for reading our letter and we look forward to meeting you!





The Children of


St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School
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